
UPDATES WEEK 18th May 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

I hope you are all well. 

You will find below the work for this week. (It is a letter to the children). This 
will also be attached to the website under the COVID-19 tab. https://www.st-

aidans.co.uk/page/emails-re-covid-19/72083 

Just to let you know, I am still planning for a possible return for more children. 
As you can imagine this is very difficult with changing advice daily. I will of 
course let you know, as soon as I can, the implications for you and your family. 

School will be closed on Monday 25th May for the Bank Holiday. School will 
also be closed for the whole week beginning 1st June for a deep clean. This is 
in order to prepare for more children potentially returning on the 8th June. 
Therefore school will only start to admit additional pupils from the 8th 
June. You will be informed which year groups /timings and the safety 
procedures that are in place as soon as I know what can be organised due to 
staffing and space. You can then let me know whether you would like to send 
your child back to school at this time. 

Many thanks for your support 

With prayers. 

Sarah Yates 
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